Informational Item

Indian River County, Florida
Department of Utility Services
Board Memorandum

Date: November 14, 2024
To: The Solid Waste Disposal District Board of County Commissioners

Through: John A. Titkanich, Jr., County Administrator
Sean C. Lieske, Director of Utility Services
Himanshu H. Mehta, PE, Managing Director, Solid Waste Disposal District (SWDD)

Prepared By: Jill Brown, Recycling Specialist, SWDD
Sue Flak, Recycling Education and Marketing Coordinator, SWDD

Subject: SWDD Closures and Collection Service Changes for Christmas and New Year’s
Recommendation:

In observance of the Christmas and New Year’s Day holidays, the Main County Landfill and the
five Customer Convenience Centers will be closed on Wednesday, December 25, and Wednesday,
January 1. The chart below provides information regarding collection services in unincorporated
Indian River County and the municipalities. Residents may visit the Solid Waste Disposal District
website at www.indianriver.gov for more information.
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